“Catholic Connection”

Bill in the News (“Catholic Connection”): “The Los Angeles
Dodgers threw Catholics and conservatives a curveball on
Monday by reversing their decision not to spotlight the
blasphemous anti-Catholic drag group known as the “Sisters of
Perpetual Indulgence” as Community Hero Award honorees next
month. Instead, the team will recognize the group on the
Feast of the Sacred Heart.” Bill Donohue reacts. To listen
click here.
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